
Dear Parents/Carers 
As you may be aware in recent years we have invested in 
legionnaire style caps for the children and sun cream for 

when we are blessed with good weather.  We would ideally 
prefer for all children to come to school in summer 

months with sun cream already applied. 
 

 
However, the children are given access to factor 30 sun 

cream for use at play time and lunchtime. The children are 
taught how to correctly apply it to themselves and are 

supervised by staff whilst they apply the cream to their arms, 
faces, ears and exposed skin.  Along with wearing their 

legionnaires style hat (providing neck protection) we feel we 
are doing what we can to ensure the children’s sun safety 

whilst in school.   
As I am sure you will appreciate it is neither possible for 

feasible to supervise 170 children bringing individual bottles 
of sun cream for their personal use, so hopefully we have 

come up with a suitable answer to a difficult problem during 
the Summer months. 

 

We trust that you approve of the efforts, however should you 
wish for your child not to use the sun cream provided please 
contact school or (if necessary) provide your own in a named 

bottle. 
 

Many thanks 
Mrs. S Brett 

Head Teacher 


